MULTIPLE TEAMS - APR 6
Spectator Update: Spring Sports 2021 Update

As we continue to make our way into Spring Sports competitions, we wanted to remind you all
of some expectations for attending events both on our campus, as well as visiting other sites.
Complying with these regulations gives us a greater chance of finishing out the season. THESE
ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE. Also- Metro Athletic Conference, County, State or National
orders/regulations may supersede our regulations. Below is important information to review,
thank you!

Spectators attending events in the sports of baseball, softball and tennis should expect the
following:

Bring your own chairs to sit on. Bleachers will be considered extensions of the dugouts
and may be used as team benches to distance athletes.

Bleachers will be off limits for spectators to use until further notice.

Masks are required at all times when on campus.

No tickets are needed for entry unless otherwise communicated to you directly from your
coaching staff or the athletic office.

You may only sit with members of your own household.

Maintain 6 feet of distance between you/your group and others at all times when
possible.

We will communicate to you if there are any different spectator rules for any away events
we are aware of.

Spectators attending events in the sport of track and field should expect the following:

No tickets are needed for entry unless otherwise communicated to you directly from your
coaching staff or the athletic office.

Masks are required at all times when on campus.

You may only sit with members of your own household.

Maintain 6 feet of distance between you/your group and others at all times when
possible.

Expect limited spectators to be allowed at Invitationals and at bigger dual meets to
comply with ODH spectator guidelines.

If a ticket is required for entry to an event- we will communicate that information to you
directly

We will communicate to you if there are any different spectator rules for any away events
we are aware of.
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